
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO:   City Council 
 
FROM:  Anne Milne, Senior Planer  

Planning and Zoning Department 
 
DATE:   April 9, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Item 51 NBG Height Entitlement Correction  
 
This memo is to clarify the Additional Backup Information contained in the 
Recommendation for Council Action for item number 051 of the April 12, 2018 City 
Council Agenda.   
 
The proposed CMU-Gateway Zone will have a base entitlement of 120 feet. This is no 
change from the existing base height entitlement. 
 
 
 


